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Comments: I'm a resident in the Condon area and I object to the proposed expansion project. The Swan Valley

currently offers many recreational opportunities to families and tourists.  I don't want to see the Forest Service

endorse or support projects that would focus on expanding tourism for wealthy and elite segments of society that

would compete for resources and access to the lake and surrounding area. I much prefer to keep this special

area special for all, and I don't see development of an elite resort as consistent with this goal.

As local residents will attest, limited housing for the local work force and limited contractor labor are already

issues for the area. The project would do nothing to improve these issues and would instead make them worse.


